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TO:	 ALL	HOLDERS	OF	SALES	BULLETIN	FOLDERS	
	
	

Flashing	side	marker	lamps	–	UN	ECE	Regulation	No	48		
 
 
From the 18th November 2017, all new lighting installation approvals issued for 
vehicles in support of a Bodybuilders European Whole Vehicle Type Approval 
(ECWVTA) must comply with the 06 series of amendments of Regulation No 48.  
This mandates the installation of 3 x flashing side marker lamps on both sides of 
vehicles over 9m in length, equally spaced along the whole vehicle.   
 
If a Bodybuilder is in the process of adding NTG type approval to their existing 
approvals, then this could be construed as a new type and hence, this installation 
will be required.  Any Bodybuilder who has an installation approval to the 05 
series, we understand, will be able to continue as normal.  As far as we aware, 
the change does not affect holders of a National Small series Approval (NSSTA) 
or vehicles presented for Individual Vehicle Approval (IVA) at this stage although 
this could change at some point in the future. 
 
We strongly advise that you ask any Bodybuilder you have dealings with and 
holding any form of ECWVTA or NSSTA to contact their approval authority for 
clarification. 
 
From build period 180401, vehicles supplied with side marker lamps will comply 
with the requirements of the 06 series of amendments.  In the meantime, if you 
have any questions from Bodybuilders concerning the fitment and operation of 
these additional lamps on NTG product, please ask them to contact this 
department. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this procedure, then please contact the 
Sales Engineering Department. 
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